February 21, 2018
To:  Parents/Guardians:

Safe Schools Protocol
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As part of our Safe School Act, if you are coming to pick up your child(ren) please stop at the office and sign your child(ren) out.  Mrs. Brookes will call your child(ren) down to the office. If you are dropping items off to your child(ren), please bring them to       Mrs. Brookes and she will make sure your child(ren) receives them.  This avoids distracting the children and disrupting the class.  
Just a reminder, when parents are coming to the school at the end of the day to pick their child(ren) up,   DO NOT go pass the pavement.  One of the staff outside will bring your child to you.  

Thank you for your continued support.

REMINDER:  ONLY THIS IS THE LAST WEEK TO BRING IN YOUR LITTLE CEASAR PIZZA KIT FUNDRAISER.  THE TOP SELLER WILL RECEIVE A FREE ITALIAN CHEESE PIZZA BREAD KIT.

